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N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), wishes to remind that the Course on the Human Rights of Migrants, including Migrant Workers and their Families, organized jointly with the OAS Department of International Law, the International Organization on Migration (IOM) and the International Labor Organization (ILO), will take place in the Simon Bolivar room on March 6, 2008.  
The Course, convened by General Assembly Resolutions AG/RES. 2264 (XXXVII-O/07) “Inter-American Program on International Law” and AG/RES. 2289 (XXXVII-O/07) “The Human Rights of All Migrant Workers and Their Families”, is designed to provide members of OAS Permanent Missions and General Secretariat with on overview of the basic legal framework and international instruments at the intersection of international human rights law, international migration law and international labor law. For a copy of the detailed curriculum, please see document CP/CAJP-2541/07 rev.1: http://www.oas.org/dil/CP-CAJP_2556-07_rev1_eng.doc
The course is open to all personnel from the OAS Permanent Missions, General Secretariat and public.  Due to limited space, interested parties are required to register by completing the Electronic Registration Form, available at the following webpage: http://www.oas.org/dil/migrant_workers_course_2008_registration.asp. Any questions should be directed to Mr. Francisco Montero, of the Department of International Law: fmontero@oas.org.
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